
The National Commission for Scheduled Castes (NCSC) held a significant meeting on 22 August 
2025 with NITI Aayog at NCSC headquarter, New Delhi. The main agenda of this meeting was 
the Development Action Plan for Scheduled Castes (DAPSC). The meeting was chaired by the 
Hon’ble Chairman of NCSC, Shri Kishor Makwana. Shri Love Kush Kumar (Member, NCSC), Shri 
Vaddepalli Ramchander (Member, NCSC), Shri G. Srinivas (Secretary, NCSC) and other senior 
officers were also present. From NITI Aayog, Hon’ble Member Shri Vinod Kumar Paul and Joint 
Secretary K.S. Rejimon were present, along with DDG Smt. Pratima Mishra from Ministry of 
Social Justice & Empowerment. The meeting involved discussions on several schemes related 
to upliftment of SC community. 

 

  

  

 



 

  

 


